
 

 

Tuesday, March 10, 2020 
 

 
The Gr. 8 Girls Basketball team ended their season with a strong win against Scott Creek 
Middle.  It was a fair end to the tournament as each of the visiting teams won one game.  
Special recognition goes out to all of the players who played in last night’s games. 
 
Wrestlers, please see Mr. Sharma today to give him your $5 for tomorrow’s pizza party.   
Remember, we are having our season wrap up tomorrow at lunch, in room 162. 
 
Any Gr. 8 Girls interested in playing Basketball at Dr. Charles Best next year are invited to 
attend a short meeting with the coach from Dr. Charles Best tomorrow at Nutrition Break in 
the Music Room.  
 
 
 

Recycling & Litter Duty is Ms. Caldwell.   
Orange Team is on Supervision and Staff Room Cleanup. 

 
 

 

Good Morning.  I’m _____________ and I’m _____________ and these are the morning announcements. 


